From: Margaret Lonadier

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] Permit #5264-W
Date: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 11:35:34 PM

As a Newton Co resident, | oppose the Reg 5 Permit for the C&H Hog
Operation. The pasture land where the hog waste is applied consists of
either steeply sloping terrain underlain by karst or, are streamside
bottomland fields which are subject to flooding, increasing the risk of
pollution due to water runoff. And, the hog waste is spread on the
pastures year round instead of only when the pasture forages are
growing. The land here is not suitable for this type of hog operation.

The Buffalo National River draws many tourists which greatly improves the
local economy versus just a few jobs created by the hog operation. Many
local businesses rely on tourism revenue.

Arkansas can not risk losing one of it's most valuable, beautiful rivers for
the sake of a hog production operation.

Margaret Lonadier
HC 33 Box 29
Harrison, AR 72601
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